
At the May meeting, the mayor 
of Montgomery Township, the 
Honorable Neena Singh, was 
the guest speaker.  She was very 
informative and answered many 
questions about the needs of senior 
citizens. The group was glad she 
attended the meeting because she 
truly supports Montgomery seniors 
and wants to improve their quality 
of life.
	 Instead of having a June meeting 
at the senior center, Montgomery 
Senior Citizen Organization is 
having their annual Senior picnic 
for members on June 20 at 12 pm at 
Montgomery Veteran Park. Seniors 
look forward to this gathering for 
fellowship and good picnic food. 
The turnout is wonderful and it 
is a way for the group to thank 
members, guest speakers, and others 
that help the organization function 
and grow.
	 At the July 11 meeting, they 
are going to have their annual ice 
cream social. There will be plenty 
of ice cream and fixings supplied 
to our members. The group is still 
finalizing their plans for the August 
meeting and they are also looking 
into having a member’s pot luck. 
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---------------------------------------- 
Montgomery Senior Citizens, Inc. is a non-profit organization. People above the age of 55 and living in 

Montgomery Township and the surrounding area are able to join. Our annual fee is $20.00. You can join by 
visits our website (Montgomerysc.org) and register as a new member. You can also visit us at our regular 

monthly meeting every 2nd Thursday of the month at 1:00 PM. Meeting are at the senior center (Otto Kauffman 
Community Center 356 Skillman Road, Skillman, NJ 08558). All are welcome. 

Website: montgomerysc.org • Email:montgomeryseniorcitizens@gmail.com 

	 This Senior Moment column will 
take a break for the summer, but it 
will return in September. 
	 Over the summer, the group will 
have an opportunity to work on 
the “Scout Help Seniors” program. 
They have helped some seniors 
this year but look forward, with the 
help from volunteers, to help many 
others. Both volunteers and seniors 
needing assistance can reach out to 
Louis Vaccaro through the Mont-
gomery Township Senior Citizens 
website. (Montgomerysc.org)

Upcoming events

Sunday July 14 – The group has 
already sold out their discount 
tickets to “Anything Goes” at the 
Music Mountain Theatre located 
at 1483 NJ-179, Lambertville, NJ. 
Thank you, members and non-
members, for your support. 

On August 15 at 9:30AM the group 
will have a Birthday Breakfast at 
the Star Diner in Hillsborough. This 
is free for members with birthdays 
from May to August. All others will 
pay $10.00.

On September 19 - Bus Trip to 
Bally’s Casino (Atlantic City). Bus 
will be leaving the Elks lodge at 8 
am. The cost is $42 for members 
and non-members. A $2 tip for the 
bus driver is included. Bally’s is 
offering a $20 voucher to be used at 
the casino. 
	 Due to lack of participation, 
the Dutch Apple Theatre trip 
was canceled. The are planning 
a second bus trip on December 
5 for the “Christmas at the 
Playhouse’24” at the Hunterdon 
Hills Playhouse in Hampton, NJ. 
Pricing and further details will be 
on the group’s website later. ■


